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SEMINAR-WORKSHOP OF THE WORLDLAB SCHOOL, INC. 
 

 The Worldlab School, Inc. will conduct its Seminar-Workshop entitled When 
Reading Becomes Difficult with the theme Enabling Children to Exceed Limits on May 3, 
2014 (Saturday) at 2:00-5:00 p.m. at the 4/F Worldlab School, Inc. MC Rillo Building, 
No. 1168 E. Rodriguez Sr. Avenue, New Manila, Quezon City.  
 
 The Seminar-Workshop aims to help teachers and parents identify children who 
are struggling in reading and determine measures which will address their literacy 
concerns. 
 
 The target participants are teachers from both public and private schools, 
parents, college students, therapists, and other professionals working with children.  
 
 More information may be inquired from any of the following: 
 
       •   Ms. Joanne Charina S. Astilla 
  K-2 Program Director 
  MC Rillo Building No. 1168, E. Rodriguez Avenue 
  New Manila, Quezon City 
  Telephone Nos.: (02) 410-7190; (02) 416-9285 
  Mobile Phone Nos.: 0915-703-5849; 0939-372-3796  
  Email Address: wordlabschoolinc@gmail.com 
  Website Address: www.wordlabschool.edu.ph 
  Facebook Pages: www.facebook.com/worldlab.school; @worldlabschool 
 
       •   Ms. Maria Faye Matea G. Casis 
  School Director 
 
 

 
Sally: DA-seminar-workshop of the worklab school, inc. 
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